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 2008 Board 
Meeting 

 
Dear Board Members: 
 
Our annual board 
meeting will be held on 
February 15, 2008 at 
6pm at 17148 Waltham, 
Detroit, MI  48205. 
 
 
 Support us on our 
support page on 
YouTube.com 
 
Dear Community: 
 
Help support us in our 
programs, services and 
activities and visit our 
support page at 
www.youtube.com/tgoa
hhct 
 
 
New Clothes, New 
Shoes, Toys, Coats, 
Boots and Food is 
being accepted for 
the 2008 Drive 
 
Dear Community: 
 
It is time again to begin 
our new clothes, new 
shoes, New coats and 
Boots Campaign, New 
Toys and Food Drive for 
2008. 
 
Your donations will help 

Drop off donations 
are accepted 
Monday thru Friday 
from 8am till 4pm.  
Drop off your 
donations in the 
donation boxes 
located outside the 
organization. 
 

 
 
 
Volunteers 
Needed to Host 
Book Drive 
 
Volunteers are 
needed to host a 
book distribution for 
the 2008 Gift Of 
Giving Children 
Literacy Program. 
The program 
distributes one free 
book per child,  per 
academic year to 
increase  Awareness 
of reading. 
 
The program hosts 

 
 
Auction Items
needed for
Fundraising Events
 
We are accepting
memorabilia, rare coins
& stamps, gift cards,
gift certificates, jewelry,
collectibles, and other
auction items to be
auctioned off in 2008 at
our auction events
located at 17148 
Waltham. 
 
Send your auction
items to ATTN:
Program Director, The
Gift Of A Helping Hand
Charitable Trust, 17148
Waltham, Detroit, MI
48205.  You may also
make a monetary
donation online at
www.tgoahhct.org or 
mail your donations to
PO Box 13927, Detroit,
MI  48213. 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


